
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEETING NOTICE 

 
June 24, 2021 

12:30 p.m. 
 
 
In compliance with the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act of 1975, adequate notice of the June 24, 
2021, meeting of the Ocean County College Board of Trustees was provided in the following manner: 
 
On June 17, 2021, advance written notice was posted on the Ocean County College website; distributed 
through a campus-wide email to the College community; emailed to the Asbury Park Press and the 
Atlantic City Press; and filed with the Ocean County Clerk. 
 
The regular monthly meeting of the Ocean County College Board of Trustees scheduled for Thursday, 
June 24, 2021, will take place on the Ocean County College campus mall.  The trustees will meet in 
person; there will be no opportunity this month for attendance electronically via Webex 
telecommunications.  A tent has been made available for the meeting, which will occur rain or shine, and 
seating will be available for members of the public who wish to attend. 

 
All regular meetings, reorganization meetings, retreats, and special meetings of the Board of Trustees are 
open to attendance by the public.  The meeting will begin at 12:30 p.m., and the agenda will include: 
  

 Approval of Minutes 
 Commendations/Presentations 
 Financial Reports and Recommended Contract Awards 
 Policy and Program Recommendations 
 Buildings and Grounds Status Report 
 Personnel Recommendations 
 Adoption of Resolution for Closed Meeting 
 President’s Report  
 Public Comments 

 
Formal action will be taken at the meeting.  
 
Two opportunities are available for comments by the public.  In advance of this meeting, public 
comments may be submitted in writing to OCCBoardSecretary@ocean.edu.  Additionally, an opportunity 
will be offered during the meeting for the public to address the trustees remotely.     
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